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   Vision After 55! Newsletter
July/August 2012
“In a chronically leaking boat, energy devoted to changing vessels is more productive than energy devoted to patching leaks.” -Warren Buffett
Hi Everyone:  I hope you are enjoying the long summer days.  I have been busy planning our next MagnifEyed Living Seminar, “AT for Vision Loss.”  Come see Techy Joe present some Optical Character Recognition systems as well as some of the new Apple devices useful to people with low vision, such as Ipads, MacBooks, and I-phones. The seminar will take place September 6 from 9:00 to noon in Connections’ Conference Room.  (See the article on Optical Character Recognition Systems below if you are not familiar with them.) 
If any of you are interested in a low-vision support group or book group for the Fall season, please call or email me and let me know. I would love to hear from you.
Lynda McCullough, Vision After 55! Coordinator 
(970) 352-8682, ext 109, email: Lynda@connectionsil.com 
Optical Character Recognition Systems
 (adapted from the American Foundation for the Blind website)
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Optical character recognition (OCR) technology offers blind and visually impaired persons the capacity to scan printed text and then hear it spoken in synthetic speech or save it to a computer.  Initially, a printed document is scanned by a camera.  OCR software then converts the images into recognized characters and words.  The synthesizer in the OCR system then speaks the recognized text.  Finally, the information is stored in an electronic form, either in a personal computer 
(PC) or the memory of the OCR system itself.  The recognition process takes account of the logical structure of the language:  An OCR system will deduce that the word “tke” at the beginning of a sentence is a mistake and should be read as the word “the.”  OCR’s also use a lexicon and apply spell checking techniques similar to those found in many word processors.
All OCR systems create temporary files containing the texts; characters, and page layout.  In some OCR’s these temporary files can be converted into formats retrievable by commonly used software such as word processors and spreadsheet and database software.  The blind or visually impaired user can access the scanned test by using adaptive technology devices that magnify the computer screen or provide speech or braille output.
Current generation OCR systems provide very good accuracy and formatting capabilities at prices that are up to ten times lower than a few years ago.  If you have a PC, the price range for a PC-based OCR system is $1,300-$2,000.  Self-contained OCR systems and those that come bundled with a PC are in the $4,800-$5,500 range.

New Website Offers Support and Resources
The American Foundation for the Blind (AFB) and Reader’s Digest Partners for Sight Foundation have launched www.VisionAware.org, a free, easy-to-use informational website for adults with vision loss, their families, caregivers, healthcare providers, and social service professionals.  VisionAware.org combines the Senior Site of the AFB and VisionAware of Partners for Sight into a comprehensive website offering social networking and customized guidance for adults of all ages.  

“By combining our efforts with the reader’s Digest Partners for Sight Foundation, we can better serve the millions of adults coping with vision loss,” said Carl R. Augusto, AFB president and CEO.

· Visitors to www.visionaware.org/ will find the following:
· Practical tips and resources for adults with vision loss, their families, friends, caregivers, and related professionals

· Information on eye diseases and disorders

· Different ways to connect, including message boards and social media channels like Twitter and Facebook

· Breaking news on the latest developments in vision loss treatment via the VisionAware blog

· Directories of helpful services, products, and resources.
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New Support Groups Coming
A new group called Balancing Health is starting on Tuesday July 10.  It will be held from 2:15 to 3:30 for eight weeks.  If you are interested in this or our ongoing Caregiver Information and Support Group, please call Katie Harper at (970) 352-8682.
MS Program Events:  Come to our July Fourth Ice Cream Social on Tuesday, July 3.  It takes place at Dave and Janelle Boll’s house, 1438 38th Ave., Greeley, CO, near Bittersweet Park.  Call Charlotte to RSVP (352-8682).  Support Groups are suspended due to extreme heat.  They will be held on demand—stay tuned for the schedule!
Learn New Skills or Try Out New Technologies
Connections provides a number of opportunities for learning new skills.  Here are some examples:  computer internet, computer software, low-vision computer software, and cooking with low vision.  Try out the CCTV, talking appliances, or various magnifiers.  If you don’t see something you need listed here, call me and I’ll help or I’ll connect you with the resources that can.
How About a Doctor Joke?
Two psychiatrists were at a convention. As they conversed over a drink, one asked, "What was your most difficult case?" 

[image: image4.wmf]The other replied, "I had a patient who lived in a pure fantasy world. He believed that an uncle in South America was going to die and leave him a fortune. All day long he waited for a letter to arrive from an attorney. He never went out, he never did anything; he merely sat around and waited for this fantasy letter from this fantasy uncle. I worked with this man eight years." 

"What was the result?"
"It was an eight-year struggle. Every day for eight years, but I finally cured him. And then that stupid letter arrived!
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Free Matter for the Blind or Handicapped





Tips for MagnifEyed Living:  New Technology


The implantable miniature telescope is now available in Colorado.  


The telescope is implanted inside the eye and can improve vision and quality of life for suitable individuals affected by End-Stage macular degeneration.  It was created from VisionCare Opthalmic Technolgies’ Implantable Telescope Technology.  It is implanted inside one eye, behind the iris (the colored part of the eye).  It is barely noticeable, and it projects images in your field of view onto healthy areas of your central retina outside of the degenerated macula.  The image is enlarged, which reduces the effect the blind spot has on central vision.  Curtis Strong/Ensight can provide more information and help you determine if you are a candidate.  Their number is (970) 407-9999.


.  We also have an experienced tutor available by appointment for Jaws screenreader.


Take advantage of our wonderful computer lab!


Call Lynda McCullough at (970) 352-8682 to learn more.
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